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May 5, 2005 
 
 
 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter No. 05-1450 
 
 
RE: NCCI Item B-1393—Data Reporting Instructions - DTEC - Domestic 

Terrorism, Earthquakes, and Catastrophic Industrial Accidents 
 
 
For your information, MWCIA has reviewed the possibility of filing this item for 
use in Minnesota with the Department of Commerce.  As a result of those 
discussions, this item will not be filed for use in Minnesota.  Rather, information 
regarding DTEC exposure and possible rating methodologies will be included in 
the upcoming 2006 Minnesota Ratemaking Report, which is scheduled to be 
released Mid-August. 
 
Please direct any questions you may have regarding this item to Craig Anderson, 
VP – Actuarial Services at 952-897-6431, or craig.anderson@mwcia.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


